TWO INLETS LAKE ASSOCIATION – LAKE JOURNAL BULLETIN OUARTERLY NEWSLETTER – SUMMER 2016 – VOLUME 1 EDITION 7

PRESIDENTS REPORT

Hello to All,

The peak of the summer has passed with the dog days of August fast approaching. The next conversation starter? WILL IT SNOW EARLY THIS YEAR!!

The annual meeting was well attended with great conversation and fellowship, followed by wonderful food. The minutes have been posted on the associations website, and some of the highlights included discussion of a porta-potty at the lake access, Loon nesting successes (including a natural site), future Purple Martin colonies and the new friends and neighbors on the lake. Not to be forgotten was the celebrating of Lucy Smith's 90th birthday.

The boat parade was a huge success with wonderful and imaginative decorations on the boats. The toys for the kids and kid wantabees were a big hit. Some 20 boats participated and a special thanks to everyone for their efforts.

The "Little Free Library" continues to be well used by the residents and visitors alike. The children books fly from the site, so we need your continued support, especially in this area. A very special thanks to Ed Eischens for the mowing and general upkeep of that area.

A follow up regarding the port-a-potty issue, the state DNR will place a unit at the public lake access from the opening of fishing season until October at no expense to the Lake Association. That will start next year.

The state has enacted a new law referred to as the "BUFFER ZONE." The law is quite complicated and does affect those of us living on the lakes, rivers and creeks. Please feel free to call me with questions, especially if you are thinking about working on your waterfront.

Enjoy the rest of your summer and be safe...... Glen Wolters, President

UPCOMING EVENTS

August 6-7 – Antique Tractor Days

August 7 – Taste of Dorset

August 11-12-13 – Legends & Logging Days

September 1 - First Park Rapids Varsity football game, away vs. United North Central

September 6 – Labor Day

September 6 – Park Rapids first day of school

September 17 – Deer Hunt Archery season begins

September 22 – Fall begins

September 24 – Headwaters 100 bike ride

October 1 – Fall Turkey season begins

October 10 – Columbus Day

October 15 – Pheasant season begins

November 5 – Deer hunt season begins for firearms, area 1A, 2A, 3A (check DNR for details)

November 8 – Election Day, please get out and vote

November 11 – VETERANS DAY, thank a vet for their service

LAKE REFLECTIONS

Politicians and diapers have one thing in common; they should be changed regularly and for the same reason.

The most common last name initial in the United States in "S."

Age does not always bring wisdom. Sometimes age just happens.

The numbers in a single SUDOKU puzzle add up to 405.

In just two days, tomorrow will be yesterday.

A mosquito has 47 teeth.

It is frustrating when you know all the right answers, but nobody bothers to ask you the questions.

Dogs are more likely to have a nervous breakdown than any other non-human animal.

Wisdom is like money, they both help. But wisdom is better because it can save whoever has it.

A squirrel's tail can be used as a parachute, enabling it to fall up to 100 feet without injury.

They joy that comes past hope and beyond expectation is like no other pleasure in extent.

The only fruit to have seeds on the outside is the strawberry.

Worry is the interest we pay on tomorrow's troubles.

A group of swans is called a bevy.

When pain is to be borne, a little courage helps more than much knowledge, a little human sympathy more than much courage, and the least tincture of the love of God more than all.

The leader of a wolf pack is always female.

Faith is the act of holding on to things your reason has once accepted, in spite of your changing moods.

Three buddies drown in a boating accident while fishing and as luck had it they all get to go to heaven. At the Pearly Gates they were asked, "When you are in your casket and everyone is morning upon you, what would you like to hear them say?" Bubba says, "I would like like them to say that I was a great fisherman and a wonderful family man." Joe Bob says, "I would like to hear them say that I could cast a line farther than anyone and that I made a huge difference in my children's lives." Jimmy Earl says, "I would like to hear them say, hey look he's moving, let take him fishing!"

DISCLAIMER: The information contained herein is not advise and should not be considered as such. The Newsletter may not be completely correct or accurate. The Two Inlets Lake Association does not accept any liability for any and all information herein. Contact Doug Lennier, Lake Secretary at twoinletsla56470@outlook.com with comments